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Dear ~ V "d) ~ / / / ~ ~  

I am very disturbed to learn of PG&E's plan to remove cold 
water from Lak~ Almanor and Butt reservoir as part of the FERC 
program 2105?elicensing. I believe that such a move would cause 
major environmental harm to those lakes while providing a very 
minor improvement to trout habitat further downstream. I am 
therefore asking for your help in putting a stop to this plan. 

I believe that Alternative D, as presented during an April 27, 
2005 meeting in Chico, is the best plan of all. Alternative D calls 
for upstream mitigation, or in other words removal of some 
barriers to fish migration, streambed restoration and streamside 
shade restoration. 

Sincerely 

Debra Fan 
Native Springs Nursery 
PO box 4071 
Yankee It  ill CA 95965 


